GOVERNMENT OF THE PUNJAB

School Education Department

Programme Monitoring & Implementation Unit-PESRP
Link Wahdat Road, Near Govt. Pilot HSS, Lahore

Tel. No. (042) 99260133
7-12/HCI/PMIU/SED/CSES/2020

Dated: August 17, 2024

To,
CEOs District Education Authorities,
(Bahawalnagar, Bahawalpur, Bhakkar, D.G. Khan, Khushab, Layyah, Lodhran,
Mianwali, Muzaffargarh, Rahim Yar Khan, and Rajanpur)

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF 15-DAY ECCE TEACHER (BATCH 2) TRAINING
SESSION UNDER PHCIP

| hope this letter finds you well. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have rescheduled the

upcoming Batch 2 ECCE Teacher Training session initially planned to start on August 19, 2024,
The new start date for the training program is August 26, 2024.

2. Below are the updated details of the training schedule:

« 1stFace-to-Face Session: August 26th to 30*", 2024 (5 days)
« Online Session: Auqust 315t to 4", September 2024 (5 days)

« 2nd Face-to-Face Session: September 9" to September 13", 2024 (5 days)

The training will still be conducted from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM each day.

3. You are requested to inform all training participants and Master Trainers about the new
schedule. The list of participants has already been shared via WhatsApp.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Dr. Asghar Abbas, Training Coordinator, at 0321-5250259.
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PS / Secretary School Education Department, Lahore

PS/ Secretary School Education Department, South Punjab, Multan
PS / Program Director, PMIU-PESRP, Lahore

PS/ Director General, QAED, Lahore

Director Monitoring, School Education Department, Lahore

Deputy Director Planning and Coordination, QAED, Lahore

Deputy Director, Quality Assurance wing, QAED, Lahore
All Specialist, PHCIP



